
Wayne Evans Memorial Scholarship 

 

We welcome your interest in the Wayne Evans Memorial Scholarship Award and request 

that you review the qualifications set forth below. 

 

DEFINITION: 

A yearly scholarship award or awards will be made by the Wayne Evans Memorial 

Scholarship Committee and under the auspices of the Cookeville First United Methodist 

Church.  The selection of the recipient is not limited to first year applications, and we 

encourage successful applicants to apply for succeeding year awards, if they still meet the 

stated qualifications.   

 

SCHOLARSHIP AWARD: 

The scholarship award of $500 will be sent to the institution for credit toward tuition, 

supplies, books, institution fees and for dormitory charges on campus.  No monies will be 

given to the individual.  If the scholarship grant exceeds the total first quarter or semester 

charges by the institution, then the unused portion of the scholarship grant will be 

returned to the Wayne Evans Memorial Scholarship Fund or applied to the following 

quarters or semesters at the discretion of the Wayne Evans Memorial Scholarship 

Committee. 

 

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT QUALIFICATIONS: 

The scholarship recipient or recipients will be chosen from candidates who have made 

suitable applications and possess certain qualifications and attributes.  It is generally 

intended that these scholarships be granted to a member of Cookeville First United 

Methodist Church who will attend Tennessee Technological University, and who 

demonstrates a desire to improve and expand their education.  The qualifications for 

recipients of scholarship funds are: 

1. They must be a current member of the Cookeville United Methodist Church. 

2. They must have graduated from high school or satisfactorily completed the         

requirements for a GED high school equivalency. 

3. They must show that they have applied and been accepted (and enrolled by the 

fall term) at Tennessee Technological University. 

4. They must have filed a scholarship application as per the instructions below by 

May 31, 2017.   
5. They must show scholastic aptitude as demonstrated by an attached school 

transcript. 

6. They must have good moral character. 

7. They must be willing to be interviewed by the selection committee. 

8. Age will be no criterion. The scholarship is not restricted to entering Freshmen. 

9. The recipient will be allowed to receive additional scholarships.  

 

APPLICATION SUBMISSION: 

The application is available on the church website:  www.cookevillefumc.org or from the 

scholarship coordinator, Betsy Evans, betfsu2@gmail.com.  

 

Applications are to be submitted to:  betfsu2@gmail.com by May 31, 2017. 

 

http://www.cookevillefumc.org/
mailto:betfsu2@gmail.com
mailto:betfsu2@gmail.com


QUESTIONS CONCERNING THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND AND AWARD: 

Any questions concerning the scholarship fund or award can be made through the 

Cookeville First United Methodist Church office at the address above or by calling 931-

526-2177. 

 

We wish you success in your pursuit of further education. 

 

       Wayne Evans Memorial   

       Scholarship Committee 

 

Rev. 4/22/17 

 

 

 

 


